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Outstanding Activities and Events
Elementary
Since returning from winter break, the elementary classroom has been in full swing, picking up in all subject areas. 1 student

passed their math EOL, and other passed reading and math, putting them on level!!!

All students have been working hard to complete standards in all subject areas.

As a class, they have finished their 6th read aloud of the year, most recently Matilda. The class created their own “Good Reads”

review of the books they have read so far.

When the weather is nice, the class enjoys going outside for walks and spending time in the sun.

Secondary
Our secondary students have been working hard to prepare for the basketball season. One student passed a math end level this
month. We have joined the Yuraq sessions being provided online. We have planted seeds and begun observation of their
development.

Personnel
Our preschool aide has moved to another village. The position has been posted, but we have had no
applicants for the position.

LSAC Activity
The LSAC did not meet in January.

Pupil Attendance
Levelock maintains an enrollment of 10, K-12 students. Our students maintained an 83% attendance rate this
month.








